
CLOTHING DRIVE
OLGC Class of 2024

SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 18th |  8 AM to 1 PM
ADDITIONAL PORCH DROP-OFF AVAILABLE 

FROM NOV 19th to NOV 29th
(Items will be brought inside from the porch throughout each day during this period.)

WE CAN NOT ACCEPT: 
PILLOWS, BOOKS, TOYS, FURNITURE, APPLIANCES, OR HOUSEHOLD ITEMS.

 Please help support our 8th-grade graduating class by decluttering your
closets and your home - just in time for the Holidays!  

WE WANT THE STUFF YOU NO LONGER WANT OR NEED!

We ARE collecting the following new or gently used items:
CLOTHING
SHOES
PURSES

BELTS
BED & BATH LINENS
JEWELRY

STROLLERS
BICYCLES
STUFFED ANIMALS

Please contact Amanda Brown at acbrownnj@gmail.com with questions.

ALL PROCEEDS BENEFIT THE OLGC CLASS OF 2024 GRADUATION ACTIVITIES

DROP-OFF LOCATION:
The Quinn House (Located on Our Lady of Good Counsel Campus)

130 W. Main St. | Moorestown, NJ

DROP-OFF LOCATION:
The Quinn House (Located on Our Lady of Good Counsel Campus)

130 W. Main St. | Moorestown, NJ


